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Dear representative, I oppose HB3063. I am not an antivaccer, nor am I a parent.
But freedom of choice is something that I strongly believe in.
 People have a right to choose when and which vaccinations they get. We are a free county that boasts liberty and
freedom of choice as its core values. HB3063 is a gross
overstepping of boundaries that feels dictorial rathen than democratic. It’s suggestion of  excluding children who are
unvaccinated even  from online school programs is controlling and draconian in its reasoning. I am disturbed and
oppose HB3063.
Thank you for your time,
Shebaniah Campbell
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